
5th Grade Congratulatory Messages 
Yearbook Dedication 

 

Dear Parents, 
 
Would you like to have a special message to your child placed in the CIE yearbook? Perhaps you 
want to let them know how proud you are of them or share other special sentiments. To include 
a special message in this year’s book, email your message to email 
CountryIslesGrade5@gmail.com by Monday, March 1st. Cost is $5.00 for each 75 
characters (letters, spaces and punctuation) submitted. Please use the grid below to write 
your dedication and calculate payment.   
              

IMPORTANT: PLEASE PRINT CLEARLY IN GRID BELOW 
 

Student Name: ___________________________  Teacher: __________________    
           

                                                  Up to 
75 ch 

$5 
                                                  

                                                  

                                                  76 to 
150 
ch 

$10 
                                                  

                                                  

                                                  151 
to 

225  
$15 

                                                  

                                                  

                                                  226 
and 
up  
$20 

                                                  

                                                  

                                  Total Enclosed: $ _____ 
              

Your  Name: _____________________________________________ 
 Contact Phone #________________________________ (text?) yes/no (circle one) 
 E-mail: ________________________________ (only to clarify your message, if needed) 
  

Payments can be made at www.countryislespta.com no later than Monday, March 1st. 
Dedications received after the due date  WILL NOT  be included in the yearbook.                  
 
Thank You!  
Nicole Raizen & Karla Gamberg – 5th Grade Chairs 
Email Questions to CountryIslesGrade5@gmail.com  


